
The Unity Homecoming celebration at the
Middle School was a huge success as the

students participated in dress-up days and
made signs to display their Eagle Pride during

the homecoming parade. The amount of school
spirit was truly amazing and something to be

proud of.
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GO EAGLES!

Students have been learning through many fun
and engaging activities that allow them to use

their creativity and imagination. These displays
of learning have been seen in classrooms,

hallways, and on the sidewalk on the
playground. There are so many talented

students at UMS!

TEACHING AND LEARNING

The UMS students and staff are off to a strong
start to the school year as they continue to build

relationships and understand school
expectations. The staff also introduced

themselves with “walk up songs” on the first day
of school during an assembly to connect with

the students. 

BACK TO SCHOOL SUCCESS HOMECOMING

The five students below were recognized on
Friday, September 29th as the first group of

Students of the Week! Each of these
hardworking students showed great effort,
kindness, school pride and more in the first

month of school.

CELEBRATING STUDENTS

Chloe
Williams
Grade 5

Terrance
Swanson
Grade 6

Morgan
Seeger
Grade 7

Madelyn
Schleusner

Grade 8

Levi
Campeau
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